
12. ST ALBANS NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN

A report from staff of the Environmental Policy and Planning Unit provided
information on progress with the St Albans Neighbourhood Plan.  Feedback had
been received on suggestions for the improvements in the area and the next step in
the consultation process was to hold a number of seminars for residents to discuss
the future of the area.  The Board received the information and asked to be kept
informed of the seminar dates.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


